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WARNING

Please be advised that Benesch has received the document attached and others like it, which are being circulated to
corporations throughout the State of Ohio. These documents are being mistaken for official forms from the Secretary of State’s
office for various states. These documents are requests for information that purport themselves to be Annual Minutes Disclosure
Statements from the State. The organization that is sending these documents is attempting to collect a fee of $150.00 for the
provision of unnecessary services, as well as attempting to collect corporate information which is not available to the public,
such as names of shareholders, officers and directors. THESE DOCUMENTS ARE NOT OFFICIAL DOCUMENTS ISSUED
BY THE STATE OF OHIO AND SHOULD BE DISREGARDED.

Please inform any of your employees that might be tasked with responding to these types of requests to be cautious and to avoid
providing routine responses without first determining the legitimacy of the request.

In this regard, do not hesitate to contact one of the attorneys in Benesch’s Corporate and Securities Practice Group with any
questions or for more information on this matter.

As a reminder, this Advisory is being sent to draw your attention to issues and is not to replace legal counseling.

UNITED STATES TREASURY DEPARTMENT CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: TO ENSURE COMPLIANCE WITH REQUIREMENTS IMPOSED BY THE IRS, WE
INFORM YOU THAT, UNLESS EXPRESSLY STATED OTHERWISE, ANY U.S. FEDERAL TAX ADVICE CONTAINED IN THIS COMMUNICATION (INCLUDING ANY
ATTACHMENTS) IS NOT INTENDED OR WRITTEN TO BE USED, AND CANNOT BE USED, FOR THE PURPOSE OF (i) AVOIDING PENALTIES UNDER THE
INTERNAL REVENUE CODE, OR (i) PROMOTING, MARKETING OR RECOMMENDING TO ANOTHER PARTY ANY TRANSACTION OR MATTER ADDRESSED
HEREIN.
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